
 

 

 

             

Southern Regional Middle School 

Student Bulletin 

 

Wednesday, December 7 

 

This week is Spirit Week: 

Today is Team T-shirt Day 

Thursday will be Tie-dye Day 

Friday will be Grade 8 – Dress up day (dress up) and gr 7 Dress Down day (relaxed) 

 

Week two will be the week before the holiday break. Stay tuned for those days! 

 

Attention Students: 

Chaperones are not provided for after-school sporting events. Students are not allowed to stay after 

school to attend sporting events. If you wish to attend, you must go home and have a parent or guardian 

bring you back to school and stay with you during the sporting event. Students are NOT permitted to 

walk to the high school or WaWa after school. If you have questions, please come to the Main Office. 
 

ATTENTION 7th Grade Students: 

The permission slip and money for the trip to see “Hidden Figures” on Jan. 13th is due on Jan. 6th.  

Money can be handed in at any time between now and Jan. 6th. 
 
Payments for the 7th Grade trip to the Liberty Science Center & Dinner Cruise are now due.  If you are 
planning to attend, please bring in your payment. 

 
Intramurals will be held on Thursday and Friday this week.  Please sign up outside room C-12 
the morning you plan to attend intramurals. 
 

Sign-ups for Homework Habitat must be made before 2:00 for that day. 
 

Builders Club will be meeting on Dec. 8th and Dec. 15th in N-8 after school.  We will be making 

Christmas cards for the community. Any questions, see Mrs. Browning or Mrs. Cosentino. 

 
Attention Student Council members: 
We will meet December 12th in room C-7. Any questions, see Mrs. Manna or Ms. Heinz. 
 
The next meeting of the Southern Writer’s Society has been moved to Thursday, December 
8th.  We will be working on our Mystery Contest entries in Mrs. Stefanski’s room.  Contest 
entries will be due Wed., Dec. 14th.   
 

The Leo Club will meet Monday, December 12th in room B-1.   
 
The Leo Club and Student Counsel are collecting hats, gloves, scarves, and socks for those in need this 
winter.  Please drop off donations on the Christmas tree located by the front doors.   
 
 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

The Tech Club will be working on Christmas ornaments for the next two 

meetings. You must attend meetings both this week and next to finish it, no 

exceptions. 

 

Attention members of the Spanish Club: See Mrs. Abbato today for an order form if you 

are interested in ordering a Spanish Club t-shirt.  Order forms are due by Thursday. 

 
 


